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I	agree	with	a	set	price	that	is	regulated	so	that	retailers	have	to	offer	the	
minimum	price	for	solar	feed	in	tariff	and	this	should	increase	with	the	
wholesale	electricity	price.The	feed	in	tariff	should	reflect	the	true	value	of	solar	
because	at	present	the	electricity	produced	is	well	short	of	what	the	electricity	
companies	are	charging.	At	present	the	electricity	companies	are	making	money	
at	the	expense	of	those	who	have	solar	on	their	roof.	
	
Grahame	Beatton		
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